
                                

 

 
 

KS1 and KS2 Sports Day this Friday is cancelled 
 

New date: Friday 5th July 

KS1 9.30am 

KS2 1pm  

 
Wednesday 12th June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As I indicated in the newsletter this week we have been keeping whether to hold Sports Day 
under review due to the amount of rain we have been experiencing. 

 

Following the staff meeting last night, we have decided to postpone the two events. Even if it 
isn’t raining on Friday the amount of rain we have experienced this week will mean that the 
grass will not be dry enough for the children to safely compete and sitting in house teams will 
also be uncomfortable. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. I do hope that you will be able to make 
arrangements to join us on the new date. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Ms Karen Martin 

Headteacher 

The Grove Primary School 
Campkin Road, Cambridge.  CB4 2NB 

Tel: 01223 577017     Fax:  01223 577018 

Email  office@grove.cambs.sch.uk    Web  www.thegroveschool.net 

                                                   Headteacher  Ms Karen Martin 
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